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Polling Location Changes Announced for April 4, 2023 General 

Municipal Election 
 

Springfield, MO – Greene County Clerk Shane Schoeller announces the following polling 

location changes for the General Municipal Election on Tuesday, April 4th. 

 

• 7-C: 

Voters in this precinct will vote at the following location: 

 

STUDY ALTERNATIVE CENTER 

2343 W OLIVE ST 

SPRINGFIELD, MO 65802 

 

This is expected to be a permanent change due to the previous polling location 

no longer being available for the precinct. 

 

• Walnut Grove:  

Voters in this precinct will vote at the following location: 

 

WALNUT GROVE CITY HALL – COMMUNITY ROOM 

101 S WASHINGTON ST 

WALNUT GROVE, MO 65770 

 

This is expected to be a temporary change due to construction at Walnut Grove 

School. 

 

The Office of the County Clerk has mailed notices to voters in these precincts to advise of these 

changes. Questions may be directed to the Office of the County Clerk by phone at 417-868-4060 

or by email at CountyClerk@greenecountymo.gov. Sample ballots for the April 4th election are 

available in the Office of the County Clerk and at https://vote.greenecountymo.gov. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Follow Us on Twitter: @greenecovotes  
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